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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

WASHINGTON, O.C. 20506

May 3, 1985

Dear Dr. Freeman:

Please accept my thanks and appreciation for your gracious
hospitality shown to me, Dr. Flicker and to my Italian guests.
We thoroughly enjoyed the evening of fellowship and scientific
dialogue on the critical science issues associated with the
dibenzo-p-dioxins. The work that you, and Mr. Schroy are
involved in is essential if we are to understand the environ-
mental fate of TCDD. I applaud you for your scientific zeal
and for the dedication to doing the job rightl

Sincerely,

Alvin L. Young, Ph.D.
Senior Policy Analyst for

Life Sciences

Dr. Raymond A. Freeman
Engineering Specialist
Engineering Technology Department
Monsanto Company
800 North Lindbergh Boulevard
St. Louis, Missouri 63166

cc: Dr. Will Carpenter
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